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Information for individuals concerned about Ministry of Health data breaches  
 
The Information and Privacy Commissioner is conducting an independent investigation 
into the unauthorized disclosure of personal health data by the Ministry of Health.  
 
This investigation includes a review of the Ministry’s privacy and security practices with 
respect to the protection of British Columbians’ personal information. We will issue a 
public report once our investigation is complete.  
 
If you have information about the breaches you wish to submit to our Office, or if you 
are not satisfied with the steps taken by the Ministry of Health to protect your personal 
information, send us an email info@oipc.bc.ca or call (250) 387-5629. Callers outside 
Victoria can contact the office toll-free through Enquiry BC at (604) 660-2421 or 1-800-
663-7867. 
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